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Dear Council Members, 
	I am writing in support of Council Resolution 20-0231R: "Bringing Back Victory Gardens". My name is Donavon Oglesby. I am a 12th grade student at Green Street Academy, and this summer I am working with youthworks. This summer my responsibility is to make a victory garden as well as engage with my community to support their efforts. I think victory gardens are great for the community. I also think that the gardens will definitely benefit the community during COVID. The crops and plants that are being planted can help the community and people in need. It can also make a really good profit if we decide to sell to the nearest grocery stores. I am glad that I have the opportunity to participate with youthworks this summer and would love to get more involved in the process of getting victory gardens into more parks and communities around the city.


Thank you,
	Donavon Oglesby 
	Green Street Academy 
	7/31/2020
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